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Wilentz Shareholder Brett R. Harris will present “IRS Tax Exempt & Government Entities Priorities for Fiscal 
Year 2022 & Other Legal Developments Impacting Nonprofits” at the New Jersey Society of Certified Public 
Accountants’ Nonprofit Interest Group Meeting and Technical Session. Ms. Harris will provide legal updates to 
accountants who may manage financial and tax risks that nonprofit organizations could embrace. The seminar 
was designed for CPAs serving nonprofit organizations and is eligible for CPE credit.

The agenda includes:

 Review of the IRS Tax Exempt & Government Entities (TE/GE) Fiscal Year 2022 Program Letter
 IRS Strategic Goals
 Impact of U.S. Supreme Court ruling in Americans for Prosperity Foundation v Bonta
 State and FTC update on enforcement activities
 Legal trends and insights from regulators according to the 2021 NAAG/NASCO Virtual Charities 
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